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Closures for Avondale, LA for Mardi Gras

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to Mardi Gras activities in New Orleans, ramps in the area will operate on the 
following schedules:

UPRR Avondale Ramp
Closing at 5 p.m. Monday, February 23, 2009 and remain closed through Fat Tuesday, 
February 24, 2009; resuming normal hours of operation beginning at 7 a.m. on 
Wednesday, February 25, 2009.

CSX Ramp
Closed Tuesday, February 24, resuming normal hours of operation on Wednesday, 
February 25, 2009.

Avondale Container Yard
Closed Tuesday, February 24, resuming normal hours of operation on Wednesday 
February 25, 2009.

We appreciate your business.

 


